
November 24, 1962 

Dear Mr. Broadhurst, 

Thank you for sending ne Curg Starkey's new book, The Work of the 
Hol! Sririt. l was delighte. d to receive it since, although I know Curg 
we , ha.a not had a ~t";e to order his book. 

~ I take the liberty of reciprocating by sharing with you a Bible 
study guide which I have ~c:entl;r writte.n for the Methodist Student Move­
nr:lnt. Should you have any coI11ITBnt to share with me in response to it, I 
would welcone it indeed. 

Olli" Methodist students at the Phillips Graduate Seminary ha'Ve infor­
mal luncheon meetings on the first and third Thurs~s of each month to 
discuss our ministry in the Cl\RRh and various theological issues in the 
light ot the activity of God in ''the world. Would it be possible sonetine 
for you to share with us some of your insights on Christian stewardship? 
It is nu reeling that a new and imaginative approach to stewardship needs 
to be made in the light of the theological renewal in our tine and I would 
like very much to hear what you have to say on this subject and our mlnis­
terial candidates certainly would, too. 
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ook forward to hearing from you concerning whether such a presenta­
t be possib~ arranged. Give D\Y' regards to Rev. Bob Pierson. 

Yours cordi~ and sincerel¥1 

Thomas c. Oden 




